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NEW SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM

NOTICE

NEW SECONDARY SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM

MRL is introducing a new Secondary Scholarship Program commencing in
2025 for Year 10 students to study in Australia at St Peters Lutheran

College. An information session is being held by MRL and representatives

from St Peters Lutheran College.

AN INFORMATION SESSION WILL HELD AT LIHIR SECONDARY
SCHOOL ON TUESDAY, 11 JULY 2023 AT 10AM.

ABOUT THE PROGRAM

The Secondary Scholarship Program provides Lihirian secondary school
students the opportunity to access a high quality education in the
Australian academic system at a reputable School in Brisbane from Years
10 to 12. The program is expected to begin in 2025.

Each year the program is running, two secondary school students (one
male and one female) will be awarded a scholarship (including boarding) to
study and live at St Peters Lutheran College in Brisbane, Australia.

This program aims to equip students with the knowledge, skills and desire
for academic success allowing for more opportunities in university and
beyond.

WANT TO LEARN MORE?

To learn more, please attend the information session held at the Lihir

Secondary School on Tuesday, 11 July 2023 at 10am. There will be
information brochures available at the session.
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